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Short Communication -

The Major of Vienna receives Quadrifina

On January 25th, 1999 the Major of Vienna, Dr. Michael H4upl, received a sample of Quadrifina volume
I. Dr. Michael Haupl was member of the staff of the Museum of Natural History in Vienna for many
years and was honoured by the dedication of the new Rhynchina michaelhaeupli LODL & GAAL, 1998
(illustration of the frontispiece). According to the celebration of the 250th anniversary of the foundation
of our collections this new species was described in volume | of Quadrifina. The snap-shot shows from

left to right: Dr. Martin Lodl (editor of Quadrifina), Dr. Michael Haupl and Dr. Sabine Gaal (vice-editor
in the office of the Major of Vienna.

M. Lodl & S. Gaal
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